
 
Lynda Grow, Board Clerk 
MULTNOMAH COUNTY OREGON 
501 SE Hawthorne, Suite 600 
Portland, Oregon 97214-3587 
(503) 988-5274 (Phone)   (503) 988-3013 (Fax)  
http://www.co.multnomah.or.us/cc/ 
lynda.grow@multco.us 
 
CERTIFIED MAIL 
 
 
January 11, 2011 
 
Balwant Bhullar 
Big Bear’s Crown Point Market 
31815 E Columbia River Hwy 
Troutdale, OR   97060 
 
Re: Notice of Scheduled Hearing - Liquor License Application  
 
Dear Mr. Bhullar: 
 
The Multnomah County Sheriff's Office has completed the investigation of the above 
liquor license renewal application and has made a recommendation for denial to the 
Multnomah County Board of Commissioners.  This matter is scheduled for hearing 
before the Board of County Commissioners to forward a recommendation to the 
Oregon Liquor Control Commission. 
 
  Date: January 20, 2011 
  Time: 10:15 am  
   501 SE Hawthorne Blvd.  Portland, OR  97214-3587 
   First Floor, Room 100, off Lobby 
 
You shall be given a reasonable opportunity to be heard by the Board of County 
Commissioners at the hearing specified above to address the concerns raised by the 
Sheriff, the Board, and any persons or groups appearing in opposition to your 
application.  The Board's recommendation of approval or denial of your application 
shall be final. 
 
A copy of the Sheriff's recommendation is enclosed for your reference.  Please notify 
us if you will attend this Hearing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lynda J. Grow 
Board Clerk 
Multnomah County 
 
cc:  Sheriff Daniel Staton 

Oregon Liquor Control Commission 
 


